

Friday 15<sup>th</sup> November 2019

The King's CE School Regis Road Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV68XG

Principal: James Ludlow

## Christ the King Day - Thursday 21st November

Dear Parent/Guardian,

On Thursday 21st November, we are celebrating our annual Church School Day. The whole school will take a day off timetable to celebrate our distinctiveness as a Church of England Secondary School. Pupils will be involved in a range of different activities, both in and out of school, which will support their personal and spiritual development. This is a unique opportunity for our pupils and promises to be a memorable day. Each year group will be exploring a theme for the day:

Year 7 - What is worship? The year group will be meeting at All Nations Church, Temple Street, to explore the theme of worship through a variety of different workshops. We are very grateful to the church for hosting this and for volunteers leading the sessions.

Year 8 - How can I make a difference and serve the community? The year group will be based in school for the day developing their teamwork and leadership skills through an Enterprise Day.

Year 9 - What is social justice? What is my role to play? The year group will be based in school exploring this theme through a range of workshops and activities. As part of the day, they will have the opportunity to learn about Fair Trade and, if they would like, purchase Fair Trade products (priced between £1 and £3).

Year 10 - What are my skills and talents? The year group will be going to the Skills Show at Birmingham NEC to explore how they can use their skills and talents in their future studies and employment.

Year 11 – What is my vocation? The year group will be based in school. Following their PPEs, they will be looking to their future through workshops and having the opportunity to reflect on their wellbeing through relaxation sessions in the afternoon.

Year 12 and 13 – What are my hopes and aspirations? These year groups will be visiting the University of Worcester for a tour and taster sessions into University life. We are very grateful to the University for putting on this day for us.

If your son/daughter is going on a trip and has not yet returned their SVD forms, please ensure they are returned as soon as possible.

Thank you for your support in making this day a success.

Yours faithfully

Jell

Mr. J. Ludlow Principal

> Telephone: 01902 558333 Email: admin@kingswolverhampton.co.uk twitter.com/kingsschoolwlv - facebook.com/kingswolverhampton













